
 

 

07 November 2024 

Our Ref 0875 /CONS/MV/sv 

 

Jacqui Carreira-White 

DAC Secretary 

The Diocese of Bath and Wells 

Flourish House 

Cathedral Park 

Wells 

BA5 1FD 

 

 

Dear Jacqui    

 

GLASTONBURY St Benedict – New Heating Installation 

 

We have completed the application information which now highlights that Liz Pearson (Church Warden) 

is the lead petitioner. 

 

We have updated the finance section to confirm that the church have the funding in place. 

 

With regard to the DAC question regarding pew removal: Under the original re-ordering Faculty 

application submitted by Chedburn Dudley 2012 the Faculty allowed the removal of the fixed pews.  

Eight pews were retained as mobile benches, six of which sit in the south aisle for use by the choir the other 

two generally sit in the south aisle chapel. These mobile benches will be retained. 

 

We trust that this clarifies things and look forward to hearing from you in due course. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Vaughan RIBA AABC 

director 

benjamin + beauchamp architects limited  


